
We are super proud of our pupils who are going out of their 

way to help charities and vulnerable people within the local 

community at this difficult time.

Mason Silver in Year 8 has been helping out at his 

Grandparent's Care Home, and buying them essential 

products/food (but also some sweet treats like chocolate!) with 

the help of his family. This has helped many vulnerable 

people.👍

Zarah Ben-Farhat in Year 10, has been volunteering with her 

mum, who is also a key worker, by picking up parcels from the 

council, and dropping them to vulnerable people.👍

Chloe Weston in Year 9 has been buying essentials and 

donating them to local charities to help vulnerable people 

during this time. She has also been handing essentials out to 

people who are unable to leave their house.😊

Kieran Raybone in Year 10 has raised £135 for the NHS by 

completing a 12K run on his Treadmill!😊

Michelle Mensah has been giving out food to people in need 

who are unable to leave their homes. Tye Velvet in Year 9 has 

been taking his drum kit out and playing the drums for the 

street to sing on Thursday clapping night. He has been doing 

this since the first week!

Well done to you all!

Smith’s Wood Stars!


